
 
 
 
 
  
 
   
22 March 2023 
 
Eid al-Fitr 
  
Dear families,  
 
 
We have two days in our annual holiday calendar that we allocate for Eid. It is difficult to predict the exact date that Eid may fall upon. 
 
I can confirm that the academy will be closed to all students on Friday 21 April 23 for Eid al-Fitr.  
 
I will communicate the plans for Eid al-Adha nearer the time.  
 
 
  
 
Yours sincerely  
  

  
  
Richard Wilson  
Principal  
 


